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Appeal 
Your appeal rights and options, as explained in the June 7, 2019, letter to you, remain unchanged 
and available to you.  
 
Questions about this communication may be directed to James King, CorSource Technology 
Group LLC, at jjking@bpa.gov or 503.230.7621. Thank you for your patience in getting you the 
correct agency information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Candice D. Palen 
Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Officer 




